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Media Advisory 
Friday, June 7, 2019 
1. Conway City Council Public Safety Subcommittee will meet Monday, June 10, 2019 

at 3:30 at Conway City Hall. You can see the agenda for that meeting here.
2. Conway City Council Planning and Development Subcommittee will meet Tuesday, 

June 11, 2019 at 3:30 at Conway City Hall. You can see the agenda for that meeting 
here.

3. The City of Conway Community Appearance Board will meet on Wednesday June 12, 
2019 at 4:00 pm at Conway City Hall. You can see the agenda for that meeting here.

4. Mayor Barbara Blain-Bellamy will speak at a “Business Power Breakfast” on Friday, 
June 14, 2019 at 8:00 am. The meeting will be held at Horry Electric Cooperative
(2774 Cultra Road) for Conway Chamber members. The event is sponsored by the 
Conway Chamber of Commerce Economic Development & Government Relations 
Committee. You can find more details on that event here.

5. The Conway Downtown Alive annual Rivertown Wine-Around will be on Saturday 
June 15, 2019. You can see more details about that event here.

6. This week, Conway City Council took its first look at our new wayfinding signage 
design for the new signs that will soon go up around the City. The City has partnered 
with Signs Etc.to install these signs in two phases. Phase one includes 84 signs and 
phase two includes 27 signs. The idea is that the signs will help visitors better 
navigate around the City of Conway and outline how to get to different areas - like our 
Conway Riverwalk, parks, and to Downtown Conway. You can see pictures of those 
signs here.

7. Summer sports camps begin Monday, June 10. Week 1 camps are: Football Camp 
and Softball Camp! You can still register online at
http://conwayparksandrecreation.com/registeronline.html or in person at the Conway 
Recreation Center. More information is available at
http://conwayparksandrecreation.com/athletics/sportscamps.html.
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8. The Conway Recreation Center will host the Dixie Youth Baseball District 11 Majors 
(ages 11-12) Tournament will kick off on June 10, 2019 at the Billy Gardner 
Recreation Complex.  Games will begin on Monday, June 10, 2019 with the 
championship scheduled for Thursday June 13, 2019.  The winner of the tournament 
will advance to the State Championship starting July 5, 2019 in Dillon, SC.  For more 
information, please call the Conway Parks, Recreation and Tourism Department at 
843-488-1950. 

9. The City of Conway Building Department has completed half of the deck board 
replacement of the Conway Riverwalk. Staff has also worked to fix the irrigation at 
Riverfront Park. There are many sections that are destroyed and in need of repair. 
Once those repairs are made, the City will begin replanting the park. It has been 
damaged since Hurricane Florence.  


	Taylor Newell Office: (843)488.7607

